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October 13, 2009 
 
 

 
Via U.S. Mail & Electronic Mail 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
550 Capitol St NE #215 
PO Box 2148 
Salem OR 97308-2148 
 
 Re: UM 1368 - Highly Confidential Comments of NIPPC on OIE Report 
 
 Enclosed please find the Comments of Northwest and Intermountain Power 
Producers Coalition regarding the September 18, 2009, Report of the Oregon 
Independent Evaluator on Negotiations in PacifiCorp’s 2008R-1 Request for Proposals 
for Renewable Electric Resources. 
 
 Please note that, as the OIE Report was highly confidential, NIPPC’s Comments 
are also Highly Confidential.  They have been so designated, and will only be served by 
U.S. Mail upon parties qualified under Order No. 09-160. 
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
      /s/ Susan K. Ackerman 
 
 
      Susan K. Ackerman 
 
 
 
cc: UM 1368 Service List  


